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Treatment of Areas of Focus 
 
Provided below are excerpts from our letter of interest, and a more detailed treatment. 
 
 From Letter of Interest Dated March 19, 2019 

 
Areas of Interest for PRT Assistance 
The purpose for requesting a PRT is to assist with key components of our newly established Plan for 
Engagement, and to consider re-structuring and streamlining the governance system to focus more 
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 How can we increase employee responsiveness? There’s a sense that effective provision of student 
customer service differs across units, and that customer service training would be useful for all 
service providers at the College. Various types of operational inefficiencies are notable, such as 
those related to manual paperwork processing; a task force formed in AY 2018-19 is starting to deal 
with these issues. Judging anecdotally by the length of time it sometimes takes to get tasks done, 
a




